
From: Wong, Elaine on behalf of Mayor
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: FW: please give to the Mayor and Council members
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 9:42:04 AM

From: Cynthia Materi  
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 8:55 PM
To: customerservice <customerservice@burnaby.ca>
Subject: please give to the Mayor and Council members

Dear Mayor and Council,
I am an active user of the Barnett Marine Park.  I often launch my kayak from there.

Your by-law #9527 says that:

"park user" means a person who is in a park for the purpose of participating in a function or 
using or enjoying a facility therein and does not include a person who leaves a motor 
vehicle in a park while he or she attends at premises outside the park.

3. (1)No person other than a park user shall park a motor vehicle in a park

(3) No person shall park a motor vehicle in a park in contravention of a sign that prohibits 
parking or that limits the time during which a motor vehicle may be legally parked.

I have been told that these bylaws prohibit anyone from parking overnight in the lot. 

This is a real problem for those of us who like to paddle up to Granite Falls and stay 
overnight.  There used to be some parking options outside the park but they have all been 
eliminated. 

Could you please consider finding a way to make it possible for us to park in the lot 
overnight when we are on a trip?  I am thinking a simple time limited permit system could 
work.

I look forward to working with you to find a solution.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Materi

1985 Woodway Place, Burnaby, V5B 4T4

2.

Redacted as per FOIPPA Section 22

Redacted as per FOIPPA 
Section 22




